
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   March 31, 2017

Subject:   File Num#0147-EX-ST-2017   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

Good afternoon.

This is to confirm that FAA coordination is ongoing for the above application, and that BAE Systems is
continuing to work directly with FAA on the coordination.

BAE Systems expects to formally complete FAA coordination shortly, but requires some additional time to
complete the coordination.

As previously explained, it is critical that BAE Systems have additional time to complete FAA coordination
&ndash; operation on the requested frequencies is critical to successful completion of these experiments.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the application be kept in pending status while FAA
coordination is completed.

Please extend until April 15 the time to complete FAA coordination &ndash; if additional time is required
BAE Systems will contact you prior to April 15.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel   
Attorney for BAE Systems


